
                           
 

                                                                            June 11, 2014 
                
               To whom it may concern, 
 
               The Blooming Grove/Washingtonville Chamber of Commerce welcomes OCCR      
               Enterprises, LLC, as our newest chamber member. The Penn National  
               Gaming/Cordish partnership has committed to becoming proactive members of  
               our organization should they win the license to build a casino in the South  
               Blooming Grove area of our town. They reached out to our chamber very early in  
               the process and are working on creative ways to incorporate our business  
               community in to the plan they are developing. We look forward to a long and  
               productive relationship in the future. 
 
 
                                                     Sincerely, 

                                         Rick Lewis 
                                                     President, Blooming Grove/Washingtonville  
                                         Chamber of Commerce    

 


